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NEWSLETTER #10 
	
     June, 2022 
  

TRACK AND FIELD  
This year's Zone Track Meet 
took place on Wednesday, 
May 25th at Minoru Track. It 
was a great success, as our 
students enjoyed the day 

competing in various events. A huge thank-you to 
Mme Billinger, Ms. Kullman, and Mrs. Davidson for 
organizing this event! 
 
DAILY HEALTH CHECK 
Just a reminder to keep your children home if they are 
not feeling well or showing signs of illness. 
 
GRADE 7 
FAREWELL 
Mark your calendars 
Gr. 7 parents, as we 
have set our Gr. 7 
Farewell date for 
Tuesday, June 28th. More information to come as we 
get closer to the date. 
 

PAC MEETINGS  
Our final PAC meeting of 
2022 is Wednesday, June  15th 
on Zoom from 6:00 – 7:00 
p.m. All parents are invited to 
attend and a Zoom invite will 

be sent out before the meeting. 
 

SPORTS DAY: FRIDAY, 
JUNE 10th 

Sports Day will take place on 
Friday, June 10th. Please note 
this is a 1:30 early dismissal 

day. 
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
AND REPORT CARDS: 
JUNE 29th 

Your child’s final report card 
for the school year will come 
home on Monday, June 29th, 
which is also the last day of 
school this year.   
 
LATE RETURN TO 
SCHOOL: If your child is 
expected to return to school in 
September later than 12:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, 
September 7th and on or before 
September 14th, 2022 please ensure that you fill out a 
"Notice of Late Return Form 2022 - 2023" at the end 
of this newsletter. Please note that if your child is 
not returning to the school on or before September 
14th, 2022, the school cannot reserve a spot 
guaranteeing your child's enrollment in the school. 

CLASS PLACEMENTS 
NEXT YEAR 
In June, staff spends 
considerable time 
determining the placement 
of students in classes for 
the next school year.  There are many factors that are 
important considerations in this process.  These 
classes are subject to change in September, subject 
to enrolment numbers through the summer and 
during the first week of school. 
 
Student considerations include: 
*Learning style, strengths and needs 
*Degree of independence in work habits 
*Social and personal characteristics 
*Previous year’s placement 
*Parent knowledge of their child 
 
Parent Input 
If you have information based on the factors listed 
above that you would like us to consider when placing 
your child in a class for next year, please take this 
opportunity to submit this information to the office in 
writing by next Friday, June 10th.  This information 
will be shared with teachers during the meetings held 
to create tentative class placements.  Please do not 
request specific teachers, as at this time we do not 
know which teacher will be teaching which grades 
next year. 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
AND 
KINDERGARTEN 
COOKING FEES 
2022/2023 
In accordance with the 

School Act, we are required to publish all known 
charges for next year before the end of this school 
year. The charge for school supplies will remain at 
$30 next year. Kindergarten and Grade 1 students will 
also be asked to send $20 for the kindergarten cooking 
and crafts program. These charges will be collected in 
the fall. Other field trip and special program charges 
may be requested as plans are made for instruction 
next year. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 June 10 Sports Day (1:30 Dismissal) 
 June 15 PAC Meeting 
 June 28 Gr. 7 Farewell Assembly 
 June 29 Last Day of School for Students 
 June 29 Report Cards Home 
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